
• This bill will give Oregonians a tool to ensure our state is investing in ways that 
match our state's needs and values – from the climate to human rights to the 
energy transition.  

• If the Treasury is doing a climate risk assessment of their investments, the 
results of that assessment should be available to the public as well. 

• It is important for tax payers to be provided with a transparent account of how 
their money is being invested. 

 


